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Dear Oregon Senate

You must stick to your responsibility to fund the OR DEQ Air Program by passing SB 1508, and rejecting SB
1541.  It is shameful that industry lobbyists have developed an end-run to strip OR DEQ of rulemaking authority
and Cleaner Air Oregon rules of meaningful health standards!  Children, older adults and vulnerable populations
will suffer.

Industry must NOT rule the state and be in charge of public health protection.  The public will suffer.

Please pass SB 1508 and kill SB 1541.

Mary Lou Soscia
2115 NE 56th Avenue
Portland, OR 97213
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